
               NEWS ALERT 
 

Please feel free to download and distribute to your members or print and display in your club. 

 

NEWS ALERTS should be sent to:- 
 

websitenews@lancashirerugby.com 

 

Date: 20th March 2018 

 

Dave Southern RFU Development Manager Area 5 has advised us of the following changes. 

The role of Women and Girls Rugby Development Officer has been abolished, this work will be transferred to 

the RDO’s in the four areas of the County, Claire Antcliffe will move to a new role working with the Area 

Training Manager. 

Peter Taylor has joined Area 5 from Yorkshire as Player Pathway Development Officer replacing Ian Bletcher. 

University Rugby Development Officer Chris Lowden has resigned, his role is not being replaced but a new 

system of University Cluster Group’s part funded by the RFU will be introduced and managed by Mike Hart in a 

new role overseeing University Rugby in the North. Mike was our Volunteer Manager some years ago, good to 

have him back involved. 

George Glenn is to move to Area 4 as Player Pathway Development Officer as yet no appointment to replace 

him has been made.  We wish George all the best in his new role and thank him for the three and a half years 

he has helped Rugby in Greater Manchester.  

 


